

Issue 11 April 2008

Scroll down the page to find out more about the Beyond "Passage to the Future" seminar, the Japanese Language Programme for High School Students, the Japanese Companies and CSR seminar and much, much more!

Arts & Culture





Beyond "Passage to the Future" - Japanese Contemporary Art from a New Perspective

In celebration of its Touring Exhibition
Passage to the Future: Art from a New
Generation in Japan, the Japan
Foundation will be holding a seminar on

10 April examining current and upcoming trends in Japanese contemporary art. Featuring **Mami Kataoka**, International Curator, The Hayward Southbank Centre/Senior Curator, Mori Art Museum, Tokyo. (image: Tahaimo - Japanese Little Kitchen 2003)

:: For more information, please click here.

Exhibition *Transitions* at the Bilston Craft Gallery

This exhibition highlights and showcases the challenges faced by makers of crafts at mid-points in their careers, and profiles work by 5 makers, including contemporary Japanese jeweller **Mizuko Yamada**.

:: Click here for more information.

Language (JFLLC)



The Japanese Language Programme for High School Students

The Japan Foundation is offering outstanding students of Japanese language in secondary schools the opportunity to visit Japan and to deepen their understanding of the Japanese language, culture and society.

Click here for more information and application forms.



Nihongo Cup - Deadline Extended!

The Nihongo Cup is the Japanese Speech Contest for secondary schools. The deadline for this summer's competition has been extended until Monday 28th April.

For more information, please click here.

Japanese Studies & Intellectual Exchange





Japanese Companies and CSR

The Japan Foundation is holding a seminar on 8 April entitled Japanese Companies and CSR to coincide with the completion of its survey on the CSR activitites of Japanese companies in the UK. With **Dr**

Kyoko Fukukawa, University of Bradford and **Ms Sachiko Kishimoto**, Executive Director, Centre for Public Resources Development, Tokyo.

- For more information, please <u>click here</u>.
 For more information about the Japanese Debriefing Session, <u>click</u>
- <u>here</u>.

Japan Foundation Group Study Tour to Japan for Secondary School Teachers - Deadline Fast Approaching!

Secondary School Teachers before the deadline of **25 April**. For more information, click here, or contact Esther Williams.

JF news UK has been sent to you because you have either signed up to

Don't miss your chance to apply for our Study Tour to Japan for

receive it, or shown an interest in Japan Foundation activities. If you prefer not to receive it, please follow the link below to remove your details from our e-bulletin list.



visit www.jpf.org.uk

Japan Foundation Funding

For full details of all our funding programmes click on the following links:

For Arts & Culture
and Japanese Studies &
Intellectual Exchange
Programmes

For Language Programmes

Japan Foundation Events in the UK

A full list of all events in the UK organised by, or with support from the Japan Foundation can be found on our website:

What's On

forward this email to a friend

THE **JAPAN**FOUNDATION

Russell Square House 10-12 Russell Square London WC1B 5EH

Email info@jpf.org.uk

Telephone 020 7436 6695

> Fax 020 7323 4888

Enquiries for The Japan Foundation London Language Centre (JFLLC):

Email info.la

info.language@jpf.org.uk Telephone

020 7436 6698 Fax

020 7323 4888



This message was sent to @emailaddress@ by The Japan Foundation using <u>newzapp email</u>